May 12, 2017

Attn: International Bureau — Eleanor Lott

Re:  Notification of Change of Address
Earth Stations E030098 and E950239

Dear Ms. Lott:

On behalf of KWWL License, LLC this letter is to notify the International Bureau that
the main street address listed on earth station authorizations E030098 and E950239 has been
changed. The physical location of the earth station facilities did not change, but the entrance to
the building with which the earth stations are associated with has changed to the following:

511 East 5" Street
Waterloo, lowa 50703

If you have any questions concerning these requests, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned.

Cordialy,

Carol Heynen
FCC Regulatory Specialist
Brooks, Pierce et al.

CC: Eleanor Lott, FCC (viaemail)



